
 -PARADE INFO- 
If you will be joining us for the BLVD Christmas parade this 

Saturday, 12/4, please make sure you know the following: 

 

-All participants (dancers, walkers, and those on the float) must wear our 

studio parade hoodie and black bottoms. Be sure to include any fun Christmas 

themed accessories (hats, socks, headbands, earrings, necklaces, etc.) 

-Please meet us at our starting location no later than 9:30am.  
You will find us on 10th street between Lancaster Blvd and Ave I.  

There will be a lot of street closures! Be sure to give yourself 

plenty of time to walk to our meet location.  

We are #27 

-All participants will start and finish the parade. There can be absolutely NO 

leaving the parade route at any time.  

-Please pick your children up at AV High School (this is where the parade 

concludes). Any kids not picked up at the school, will be brought back to the 

studio to wait for a parent there.  

Please do your best to be prompt when picking up.  

-The parade will take place rain, shine, wind or snow. We will be there no 

matter what and we hope that you will be too! 

-Contact the office via phone or email before Saturday, if you have any further 

questions. We can’t wait to dance with you! 

 

*For those with students in Saturday classes. We WILL hold all of our Saturday classes 

on 12/4, however the times will be different for that day only. Please contact the office if 

you have not received our messages about the time changes. Thank you! 

 


